
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly 
needed housing for URI students as has been done for decades. 
 
As a middle class family who saved for years to send their child to college I was so disappointed 
when the town set an ordinance that only allowed for 3 unrelated people to be in a house.  This 
is not what we budgeted for.  The costs of rents did not decrease to make it affordable.   
 
Students and families have had to suffer financially because of this ordinance.  
Please make college living affordable! 
 
Thank you for your time 
Katherine Sapienza 
 


